VDD Virginia Department
of Transportation

Sidewalks near Fort Chiswell
High School (Wythe County)

Find out about the proposed plans to add a sidewalk from Fort
Chiswell High School, traveling west toward a pedestrian
crosswalk across Route 52, then continuing west to Food
Country grocery store.

Review the project information and National Environmental
Policy Act document in the form of a programmatic categorical
exclusion at VDOT's Bristol District Office located at 2111
Bonham Road in Bristol, Virginia, 276-669-6151, 800-FOR-
ROAD, or TTY/TDD 711, or the VDOT Wytheville Residency,
located on 2843 Chapman Road in Wytheville, 276-228-2153.
Please call ahead to ensure the availability of personnel to
answer your questions.

If your concerns cannot be satisfied, VDOT is willing to hold a
public hearing. You may request that a public hearing be held by
sending a written request to Reggie Plummer, Project Manager,
Virginia Department of Transportation, 2111 Bonham Road,
Bristol, Virginia 24201, on or prior to September 25, 2025. If a
request for a public hearing is received, notice of the date, time
and place of the hearing will be posted.

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or
special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English
proficiency, contact VDOT's Civil Rights Division at 276-669-
6151 or TDD/TTY 711.

State Project: EN24-098-896,C501,P101,R201,R202
Federal Project: TAP-098-1(062) UPC: 125214
From: Fort Chiswell High To: Food Country




